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Comments: Dear USFS staff,

 

 

 

Thank you for your service. I am not opposed to all logging. However, as a general rule, I value less logging and

fewer roads. I want to conserve old growth and mature forest stands. They provide the best habitat and

sequester more carbon. As you pursue future projects, the USFS road network should be shrinking substantially.


